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{Month, Day, Year} 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
D1 Sports Training is excited to announce that we will be hosting a preventative 
heart screening event provided by a non-profit organization called SafeBeat on 
{Screening event date}.  The objective of the screening is to help detect possible 
underlying heart conditions that a routine physical exam might miss.  In many cases, 
young people who pass away from sudden cardiac arrest did not realize they had a 
serious underlying heart condition, and their families did not find out until it was 
too late.  SafeBeat’s early detection screening service can help prevent the grief of 
losing a child to a hidden heart defect.  
 
This highly recommended service will be available to the active students and will 
come at no cost to you. Registration for the heart screening event is available 
through the SafeBeat website (www.safebeat.org). If you do not have access to 
complete the required information online, assistance can be provided.  Additional 
registration information and educational materials will be made available in the 
near future.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing the positive impact this screening event will have 
on you and your children.  Thank you for your participation. For more information, 
please contact {Contact Name} at {Email Address}  or (____)____-______. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
D1 Sports Training Staff 
 


